
From: Andrew Swan 
Sent: Sunday, March 14, 2021 1:56 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Meadowlily 

  

We're all busy people, so I'll be as succinct as possible. Meadowlily woods are a natural treasure, and we 
would be foolish to destroy them with local heavy construction. Thank you for your consideration. 
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